
Warsaw, 26th November, 2020

Dear Sir,
I am writing in reference to the offer of a new dental assistent. I 
can assure you that I am a perfect candidate.  

I graduated from the A. Frycz Modrzewski High School in 
Warsaw. After finishing school I've decided to take a gap year, 
because I was pregnant.

I used to work at Family Dental, but after a year I had to quit to 
focus on Oxford University. I strongly belive that after two years I
am still able to assist. 

 My work experience is very good. My journy started since I was 
10 years old. My parents were dentist. I always liked helping them
with work. When I was 15 I started to assist them. For years I was 
gaining my skills and experience. I have always loved doing this 
work!

I am a responsible and patient person. I always try my best to help 
people and never give up. I am also communicative. In my 
previous job, I made great contacts with everyone. As I see it is 
really important to communicate with the group. I always try to 
avoid getting into troubles. 

Working for you, would be a pleasure for me. I look forward to 
hearing from you soon.

Yours truly,

Weronika Załuska




